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We very much look forward to our forthcoming fixture. We kindly request that you  

share this information with your players, parents and supporters in advance.   

Your support in ensuring compliance with the below is greatly appreciated. 

Our Ground 
Astrop Road, Middleton Cheney, OX17 2PG 
 

 
 

On Arrival 
Our home ground is set in a residential area, so please 

respect our neighbours when parking.  Additional parking 

is available in the car park on Main Road, between the 

Primary School and the Library, OX17 2PD. 

 

Our Home Kit 
We play in Royal Blue with white trim, please try to avoid 

a kit clash where possible and inform our manager 
should this be an issue. 

 

Respect 
We are an FA Charter Standard Development Club and 

follow the RESPECT guidelines and expect all visitors to 

do the same. Those not doing so, may be asked to leave 

the site. 

 

Prohibited at Astrop Road 
We thank you for: 

• not smoking anywhere on site; 

• leaving all pets at home; 

• not cleaning boots in the car park after games; and 

• parking responsibly in surrounding streets, or 

alternatively, use the primary school car park. 

 

Refreshments 
Our café is open from 9am to 12.00pm on Saturday 

morning, serving hot & cold drinks and snacks.   

 

 

 

 

 

Toilets and Changing Facilities 
Toilets are located to the left of the main pavilion building.  

One male and one female.  The toilets in the main building 

are not accessible. 

 

Health & Safety 
The defibrillator is located in the café, just inside the door. 

The Fire Evacuation point is on the car park, at the side of the 

Pavilion. 

 

Emergency exits are via the main car park and via the 

pedestrian access by the tennis courts. 

Link to Club Policies 

 

 

 
 

From September 2022, MCFC will be using a VEO sports 

camera to record some of our home games.   A copy of this 

can be provided to the away team upon request.  These 

recordings will be used for training and development 

purposes for both our coaches and players. Please advise the 

Club prior to your game at Astrop Road, if we are not 

permitted to film your team. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

enjoy the game! 
 

https://www.middletoncheneyfc.co.uk/useful-info.asp?catid=1

